UNDERDRAIN ACTIVITY in SILVER SPRINGS SINGLE FAMILY SUBDIVISION
Manhole access cover change to SEGMENT A, Manholes 6A and 11A

For October 14, 2016, the UD Committee hired a metal fabricator to raise Lot 25 manhole 11A
approx., from 4” below the sod level, to grade. Two manholes (6A and 11A) were raised on this
date. The work began when the fabricator created a 2’ hole changing the existing 4’ MH steel lid
and plate conduit. The steel lid was replaced with a green plastic septic tank lid (stenciled on the

lid “WARNING DO NOT ENTER POISON GAS). This plastic lid raised the manhole to grade

and reduced the size of the access for maintenance and measurement of water height. The
project was an unannounced decision by Noland and Hovey. Cost neither announced nor listed
on budget.
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Landscape irrigation hoses lay over the lid




